To: Local Plan (TWBC)

Cc:

Subject: Public Consultation on Tunbridge Wells Borough Council’s Response to the Inspector’s Initial Findings Letter
on the Examination of the New Local Plan

Date: 12 April 2024 11:33:51

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do
not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.

Please find below a further comment to this public consultation from Horsmonden Parish
Council :

‘Horsmonden Parish Council wish to emphasise in the strongest possible terms the previous
reference to the siting of the medical centre as stated by the Inspector in his findings for the
SLP; stating that the medical centre must be kept within the area designated for residential
use and not within the area for community space as outlined in the current planning
application . ( The inspectors findings form part of the public hearing dated 5 July 2022 found
at point 2 hours 48 minutes 30 seconds in the recording )’

| would be most grateful if this could be acknowledged somehow please?

Can you please also advise how/when the consultation responses can be viewed by us as we
can’t seem to find these on the portal ? Will all responses received be passed on to the
Inspector/examiner?

Many thanks for your help

Lucy

Lucy Noakes - Clerk for Horsmonden Parish Council

Address: The Parish Office, Horsmonden Village Hall,
Back Lane, Horsmonden, Kent TN12 8LH

Please note that my normal working hours are Monday & Wednesday 9-5pm & Friday 9-
12pm.
However the Parish office is open to the public Mon - Fri 9am -12pm or by appointment.

Confidentiality

You have received this email from Horsmonden Parish Council. The content of this email is confidential, may be legally
privileged and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this
message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please
reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.
Horsmonden Parish Council, ensures that email security is a high priority. Therefore, we have put efforts into ensuring
that the message is error and virus-free. Unfortunately, full security of the email cannot be ensured as, despite our
efforts, the data included in emails could be infected, intercepted, or corrupted. Therefore, the recipient should check the
email for threats with proper software, as the sender does not accept liability for any damage inflicted by viewing the
content of this email.



As a public body, the Council may be required to disclose this email under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, unless
the information in it is covered by one of the exemptions in the Act.

GDPR and Data protection

By Contacting Horsmonden Parish Council you agree that your contact details may be held and processed for the
purpose of corresponding. You may request access to the information we hold on you or ask to be removed as a
contact at any time by emailing : clerk@horsmonden-pc.gov.uk To view Horsmonden Parish Council’s Privacy Notice
and read how we use any personal information we collect about you, please see our Council Privacy Policy
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